
You are cordially invited . . . to the Spiritual Meet-
ings following the 20th General Conference Delegation 
Session of the Seventh Day Adventist Reform Movement. 
Th is is a historic event—the fi rst time a GC session has 
ever been held in Asia or the Pacifi c Region.

Come, feast on the rich spiritual blessings the Lord has to 
bestow. 

Th is is a wonderful opportunity to fellowship with believers 
from all around the world. Delegates representing 132 na-
tions will att end the session, and these spiritual meetings in 
October will likely draw visitors from even more countries.

Th e island of Jeju is a beautiful, self-governing province 
in South Korea which most foreigners can visit without a 
visa. Right now there are only ten countries that are not 
visa exempted. So why not take advantage of this unique 
opportunity to get a real foretaste of the grand, heavenly 
reunion when Christ meets with His precious, blood-
bought heritage. 

We look forward to seeing you there, by God’s grace!

: :  FEES

• BY SEP. 10, 2007: US$140 per person

• ONSITE IN JEJU: US$160 per person

Th e fee includings meals; children under 5 
years old are FREE; meals only: $8.00 each. 

: :  REGISTRATION

• ONLINE: www. gcsession.sdarm.org

• TELEPHONE: +1-540-362-1800 
       (9am-5pm, EST)

• FAX: +1-540-366-2814

• MAILING ADDRESS:

SDARM GC Session Reservation
P.O. Box 7240
Roanoke, VA  24019, USA

Seventh Day Adventist Reform Movement General Conference


